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The Fight for Democratic Causes Never 

Stops 

First, let me thank each one of you who attended this year’s Virtual 

Brunch! The event was a great opportunity for us to hear from our 

local and statewide Democratic candidates, as well our elected 

officials. I was very honored to be able to introduce each of our 

speakers.  

For those who attended the Brunch and heard from our speakers, or 

for those who pay close attention to the news, you can see the 

attacks on the democratic (small d) way of life. In much of this 

nation, protecting life itself, is literally under attack. There are a 

hundred theories on how we ended up here and it will likely take 

researchers and historians a long time to unpack the 2020’s.  

From all of this, from the constant barrage of bad news, the upside-

down hypocrisy and the feeling of “how is this even be happening”, 

we have to take one message, WE CAN’T QUIT.  

Now is the time to double down and get involved. Don’t just attend 

meetings, bring someone with you. Write or call the elected officials 

who don’t represent your values. Vote, and register people who 

need to be registered. Follow up with them to be sure they voted. 

Every action counts, every new thing we do to help protect and 

further our values is important. There is no wasted effort. Keep 

fighting the good fight. 

Chris Ericksen, President EDC 

 

 

 

 

Chris Ericksen, President EDC 

 

 

 

 

 

EucliddemsOH@gmail.com 

Email us for any 

questions, requests or for 

information on the Club 

mailto:EucliddemsOH@gmail.com


[2] 
 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

WE WILL BE FEATURING OUR 

SCHOOL BOARD AND WARD 2 

COUNCIL CANDIDATES 

FORUM BEGINS AT 7, ON SEPT. 9  

TO REGISTER,  

EMAIL EUCLIDDEMSOH@GMAIL.COM  

WE WILL SEND YOU THE LOGIN INFORMATION 

 

 

* In the announcement for the Forum, a candidate for the 4-year school board seat was 

incorrectly listed as “Andrea” Lipman. Ms. Lipman’s name is Alexandra. Apologies to 

you, Alexandra and best of luck in your race.  

CEE, Pres. EDC 

mailto:EUCLIDDEMSOH@GMAIL.COM
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Originally, this month’s club meeting was to be the first of our new hybrid 

meetings, with people present at the library and at home on Zoom. In light 

of the state’s recent Covid numbers, and after careful consideration 

we have decided to continue to meet strictly on Zoom. We will be 

conducting our endorsement vote in the September meeting; the officers of 

the Club are working to ensure a secret ballot vote can be held via Zoom. 

CEE, Pres. EDC 

 

 

Euclid and the 2020 Census 

Euclid City Council President Charlene Mancuso 

 

As we move into Fall it is time to review the impact of the completed 2020 census numbers for the City 

of Euclid. The census numbers dictate how our ward boundaries are set.  

The 2010 census for Euclid was 48,920. 

The 2020 census for Euclid, released August 12, 2021 is 49,692, 

a 772 person increase in our population. Euclid is the 23rd largest city in 

the state covering 10.63 square miles, and the 861st largest city in the 

U.S. Our largest age group identified is the population between 18-64 at 

61.12%.   

As a city we must evaluate and perhaps revise our ward 

boundaries based on the 2020 census numbers by October 11, 2021. 

Previously we have worked with the Maxine Goodman Levin College 

of Urban Affairs at Cleveland State University and the TRIAD Research 

group to determine, based on current census numbers, the need to 

redraw our ward boundaries going forward. Both entities have extensive experience in both redistricting and 

reapportionment at state and local levels. 

This group will calculate the 2020 census populations as it is apportioned to each of the eight wards. 
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Representatives from the City’s administration and from City Council will participate in an initial 

working meeting with CSU and the TRIAD Research Group to see potential drawing, moving and redrawing of 

wards boundaries based on the resulting changes in population data using redistricting software. 

Drafts of the new ward plan will be presented and reviewed by City Council. Modifications will be 

made until the revised ward boundary plan is acceptable to City Council.  Once the city Council and 

administration have approved any changes, a informational presentation to the public will be done. The public 

presentation will include both the process used and the outcomes determined by the 2020 census data. 

While this endeavor is not flashy, it is very important to our city going forward. If you have the 

opportunity, please try to attend scheduled public meetings so you can further understand how and why we may 

need to revise ward boundaries based on the 2020 census. 

Follow the Euclid Dems on Social Media 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

NOTE: To open the referenced pages in the following articles, place the mouse over the text, right click and 

select the option to OPEN HYPERLINK 

_________________________________________________ 

 

Cuyahoga County Progressive Caucus 
Steve Holecko, Political Director  

 

 

 

Below are some events and causes CCPC will be focusing on as we head into the fall. 
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CCPC September Membership Meeting Monday, September 20 from 6:30 to 8 pm. Agenda items include 

updates of the following topics 1) Great Lakes Brewery effort to unionize workers 2) Citizens for a Safer 

Cleveland Ballot Initiative and 3) Effort to stop the emerging Anti - Protest and Anti - Voting Rights bills in the 

General Assembly. Click here to register for the event After registering you'll receive an email with the Zoom 

link 

Fight Ohio's Anti - Protest Bills 

Click here to read the sordid details and view the Toolkit 

to see what you can do to help stop the atrocities. 

Fundamentals of Legislative Visits & Making the Arc  Wednesday, September 8   @ 7 pm (digital) 

Fundamentals of Legislative Visits & Making the Arc (repeat)  Wednesday, September 15    @ 7 pm 

(digital)                                                                                                                                                                       

Statehouse Stomp Day of Action in Columbus Wednesday, September 22 from 9 am to 4 pm in Columbus. 

Click the link for event locations. 

Help Fight HB 294, Ohio's Anti - Voter Rights Bill 

Ohio House Democrats walk out of Committee during hearing on GOP voter bill 

HB 294 is a Trojan Horse for Voters - Click here to email your State Representative 

Click here to call your State Representative 

Help Fight HB 322 and 326, Ohio's Attempt to Ban the Teaching of Critical Race Theory 

Ohio Republicans introduce bill to ban teaching critical race theory describes the atrocity 

Tell Legislators: Our Students Deserve an Honest Education describes what you can do to prevent this 

fascist attempt to censor the truth 

And don't forget our Brothers and Sisters fighting to unionize at the Great Lakes Brewery. 

Support Workers Unionizing at the Great Lakes Brewing Company 

Great Lakes Brewing Company Workers Take Steps to Unionize With United Steelworkers 

https://u1584542.ct.sendgrid.net/ss/c/mRNLFKyANPYkYXuUTzk_S_qlo9VxnBdUTrStH_LeIV7q4y79HYTjA6kLCGhVxiZ1EB0uuYUd-rc9eMd0WcfQ4I5mfqoltdnlaqUgGifJ7j8ZNlRhLlJ0peHbNMtxrQCf-0H6UCQhj-8ZERDzjI5TOTLxMYg1qkdK04M7iLf3HRx5eS8vpkmmZLiEM-JO7u7Gz-NNNq86cQ7E_kkYgyz5P4i0Pri3wUvwd6_jBKq98SIm6OWUS3DvCij-OJ5sm1Fop1S4y0CJBo_PCDQKXi4WOx_SjyCcky4-elzbECAguzi14IboybAdUyV7TXTQJhx8dlRf6EHT2AeLe5LoMwsywDKQdzvEl6AhYiwFgOCTnjFuJ-vhXt7lvKPsr1mrc-tlQCph8p500KTM1V_Vc_eWunlre6VD3mwAd61xVybhm546bJeoOHO8U_imrn7T2VR1o5NkJ2rKW-QeESUu0b4-ngawjCXXyGyF2nBAgsxwKt0jbUUR_AzC3UAjKCGMCyjd6BDnky10b_iflf4rc3qkaR_S5FQK1LxWlHMfWv2U6x_gyhrybvFKfo-fAQug8GAKM0vvZW1hnYXumCH0WZK7d2dCcU67MO63k0B23Js9JS9orXkIah0utYLtXO7n4jaHMmUgAL-oY8Ge7ShYxWpOIT-9hBEcz7r1WKBX0VRzShHqypRg-Sz-wQeY4NG7jKZlOhcq4xuiS5G2yS8DMsHcR576-wXoGBbL9jKXyq8qusisM9iZIpsY1dPTM35EtcvW3s9E5WW25PlwyCBwBJpPAw/3ee/3BDZ4k6iQoeG5guaHVWPIw/h16/-Kn1DiusVuh4IuSFi01hfQh5nsP8C5iVu5Y4DAHuOKU
https://u1584542.ct.sendgrid.net/ss/c/mRNLFKyANPYkYXuUTzk_S_qlo9VxnBdUTrStH_LeIV5vVk6NbnoEF_pp39Zb68lempUpLdlG7hxtLCcAOD90nLfhRKfiXu95d7a9Q3I9qmgCBuGNx_5CZ8o1JnL3TIaDbPhA1seE-9lrRHytaFu5g8R330fQAXgpCqKFecUF68g57tb6mZKjFkP6gTPEXGeUG9sf2fU9JnkRe3L_QLouByNcwIfXuddXfbQ_ZHcK5ZxvgHxqtrceYYoK5GH0xAVLq02WURaCSyK-053PEKJxKU0Rwe3hl5IyVMwFcPhZhH5Fs2lr3RLje7uevLnJ2DoR6KPUvERP_i3pmbg69Fbr2pPGaP27vqEkLmQ98-_5hl2-jPxflvg39JeyJQJ3PFhHXon9ln-9q7oSWQgCNG74cGV9ZeRS0UCayv_Vm_HWIS8ocJl5upT_CWjq9JE9iTsA_9aQCF9lc4xq8NOb3-j2e3M1dpNpRrIwKRW_xm2JFTk6V_9Qszx16JZXLR4BsuwXnJJHrkUmRU_eLnKc9rJIkiN6DTw1b1EITFSqYqxhCy4gsu6zMXKLNyBsB5Q8ymsjUPsc5SGd-0MC5HbfPMYwZn0_v6bgZ1ly8ZEBAtmjri_wa-OpAaUrmi71kE3bTa6e5qROlT4R7DpWJK3TnIxfiZx1OAqyCH278SyPdaiDKNfa_wvbw23gzYHun5tm6UJlt2-QbQX5EYJAiCIvDKnS3MvstsjK33Yg5X3k3zbKrGhq_9TahQJA40Ue2rE9v83X2_hy4c-HvuA0HPOsRwIZqz24GBFUxFqtf0t3_NU4X1s/3ee/3BDZ4k6iQoeG5guaHVWPIw/h17/-2on0Ag-qn8eRAtbEOp7TUv2Y7LGzzKFaVEU6bx4uZk
https://u1584542.ct.sendgrid.net/ss/c/mRNLFKyANPYkYXuUTzk_S_qlo9VxnBdUTrStH_LeIV4J7P50T0swnN1NeoMU3-4QaUnvGQ07xEmTCD3Do7LtvdZBcHbFomVpn5ytTMKRneNDmmOedw3FKcF9qB6fh2bBDQGbbkI3NVBpzQAZd7PmcKyXxQwp2bzpINlHcpLS4aHrLehyoSr1DpdEPupjdbZkaTq9AZyy6AE9jfqKs5CFsFjJsaQSeZqBBw9Vid2Jtu8zYre8wYZ-BgN-JL2D_Why_EMP91N_ZbGaBbbHv2odwxzXEa0uBWXwPimuwWfKfLxDKGlQDNqrcXVYv2JolOwkx63BnhteuNENa1bnf3FAkw6U87S4HwBmc1EcC8-gLiYK_d8oRx2fYavJwK4XmlNe7Pq_kvVOW7eOcbwHMeK6jabM_xMcplrles4IVltiD77fNas1g5Xx-KtODIvjkpGsUvE9e5oO_zPb5czCezcz-mjc5wxeXbdmSWrH_YHN1RmT-hYE77xBtApSlu118x2ppDUVX0x4fCKHcvkWXWdEOE1olXgdRZWGfUvzu-aqRQiVQYjABvzYSW5bMGkgMQthoFqFJj8QJJXwqLb7znrCSxSY1F61z0GAGh3YomgfEuvRZcaqmLS0msORsE4eKlcYDBwpugkvsDOZ4EtTA6URYiKPCfh9gHBdzHflmCRpTpD2vW6WCE1cKgbneZiad3e81ixUnk9VyG72OeYOcfWDAiMavtSyupZv1SRmr7W4H2C3SVSYPzdOTD1uz5q7iKVmc5lZ3k6UsADARUmh1cqEra9xadLb2Z8v4GB7iLGjh0XFnNy-ie99_FVrNXFj6dpGz6jE9q_YucS5jhuqsuUbxpT3mooPnm9fjczFk3H_VRdMrymJlCRKPiWx-M8FjMJY4mZs1en8pYmQx607OQBRe5N6iFY0tz1tUQWoKw_yYybKrGWPyun0xWshNaQhlNEROd_jeFLfGnq5LHvdNM0JHMzf6ZprBsADATeERbDF0On5iriJsEo8hUs14yNEmv4iI9ctmImr8Qlvx9SLQNzNs1AIPhpAs_Dj_uyUKPaV1zUpP1qR8PHGwOY-D1kk-p_1SefgKNpHGxe-MuYT48GS61YpCxEvIbNAEEXwnHdIoYQBoIueMuEOfNx-6--5KLqbI70Cf8zfdEWArIs2nwV8yEQ_0SVHV3xT8-kZB63qhvPzo3IOSRzuENrfyn6b3Wk7CsQJSfdvLqvqbxbY3usTvzryOfoh5KghYP-Ob5GsyZoCrEScjyL_vd4zPhJyaYagMJmwMMZ2ysqHcT_kEw96x_7dhaSWm5OMxPVDZfCGKNI/3ee/3BDZ4k6iQoeG5guaHVWPIw/h40/f_5lAfTFQfvyC99RY-SrLsf7qhM9xmbagyUwERVtOJ4
https://u1584542.ct.sendgrid.net/ss/c/mRNLFKyANPYkYXuUTzk_S_qlo9VxnBdUTrStH_LeIV4J7P50T0swnN1NeoMU3-4QaUnvGQ07xEmTCD3Do7LtvdZBcHbFomVpn5ytTMKRneNDmmOedw3FKcF9qB6fh2bBDQGbbkI3NVBpzQAZd7PmcKyXxQwp2bzpINlHcpLS4aHrLehyoSr1DpdEPupjdbZkaTq9AZyy6AE9jfqKs5CFsFjJsaQSeZqBBw9Vid2Jtu8zYre8wYZ-BgN-JL2D_Why_EMP91N_ZbGaBbbHv2odwxzXEa0uBWXwPimuwWfKfLxDKGlQDNqrcXVYv2JolOwkx63BnhteuNENa1bnf3FAkw6U87S4HwBmc1EcC8-gLiYK_d8oRx2fYavJwK4XmlNe7Pq_kvVOW7eOcbwHMeK6jabM_xMcplrles4IVltiD77fNas1g5Xx-KtODIvjkpGsUvE9e5oO_zPb5czCezcz-mjc5wxeXbdmSWrH_YHN1RmT-hYE77xBtApSlu118x2ppDUVX0x4fCKHcvkWXWdEOE1olXgdRZWGfUvzu-aqRQiVQYjABvzYSW5bMGkgMQthoFqFJj8QJJXwqLb7znrCSxSY1F61z0GAGh3YomgfEuvRZcaqmLS0msORsE4eKlcYDBwpugkvsDOZ4EtTA6URYiKPCfh9gHBdzHflmCRpTpD2vW6WCE1cKgbneZiad3e81ixUnk9VyG72OeYOcfWDAiMavtSyupZv1SRmr7W4H2C3SVSYPzdOTD1uz5q7iKVmc5lZ3k6UsADARUmh1cqEra9xadLb2Z8v4GB7iLGjh0XFnNy-ie99_FVrNXFj6dpGz6jE9q_YucS5jhuqsuUbxpT3mooPnm9fjczFk3H_VRdMrymJlCRKPiWx-M8FjMJY4mZs1en8pYmQx607OQBRe5N6iFY0tz1tUQWoKw_yYybKrGWPyun0xWshNaQhlNEROd_jeFLfGnq5LHvdNM0JHMzf6ZprBsADATeERbDF0On5iriJsEo8hUs14yNEmv4iI9ctmImr8Qlvx9SLQNzNs1AIPhpAs_Dj_uyUKPaV1zUpP1qR8PHGwOY-D1kk-p_1SefgKNpHGxe-MuYT48GS61YpCxEvIbNAEEXwnHdIoYQBoIueMuEOfNx-6--5KLqbI70Cf8zfdEWArIs2nwV8yEQ_0SVHV3xT8-kZB63qhvPzo3IOSRzuENrfyn6b3Wk7CsQJSfdvLqvqbxbY3usTvzryOfoh5KghYP-Ob5GsyZoCrEScjyL_vd4zPhJyaYagMJmwMMZ2ysqHcT_kEw96x_7dhaSWm5OMxPVDZfCGKNI/3ee/3BDZ4k6iQoeG5guaHVWPIw/h40/f_5lAfTFQfvyC99RY-SrLsf7qhM9xmbagyUwERVtOJ4
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEtfu6spzwtGdyvfuMT1tzzYiDrcQ7ttEd6?link_id=6&can_id=5a009851f77f3716d07be3bffb1edb8a&source=email-statehouse-stomp-september-22nd&email_referrer=email_1260361&email_subject=statehouse-stomp-september-22nd
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIudO2uqTwoH9dtM0e-fxM3eKjLbEd14-2I?link_id=9&can_id=5a009851f77f3716d07be3bffb1edb8a&source=email-statehouse-stomp-september-22nd&email_referrer=email_1260361&email_subject=statehouse-stomp-september-22nd
https://u1584542.ct.sendgrid.net/ss/c/mRNLFKyANPYkYXuUTzk_S_qlo9VxnBdUTrStH_LeIV7q4y79HYTjA6kLCGhVxiZ1EB0uuYUd-rc9eMd0WcfQ4I5mfqoltdnlaqUgGifJ7j-yTkEK7t_E-ZXYxCo_J676lmJ8czWo3Bu9Vu8EtNn-jE8KImX5hnMvtKcXdyCFEge_Wx5squTarHnnBw_CD10onlM4OuWHF6kalni3sdotR9FqgH7TxwoB4HzfAclzy1wGIzrgPtW_cZasXPMKtXuELBVbLA_a8QW0Qb1n_a4FfKqZcOe5l8oK0mUsmAnRQCi3e0HFW0F-LPJ9824ss5CbbhZwzT3Tx6q2bRpjvnwGMm1vlcudyuaUti3MV_6da4A2ckXlXYY6OC-RWrRPREuY0Y7OFGdhfQdJO5cXSxHrCOlUUkbCteHtL5UAV_iOdGr7V09ubwLqNbjSO-rQZBNNdsqPvz3FuHOX7L1OJj5q-ZlhEsU7VBO4wH84I-2UFTdUmwL2T7tggVtNlKYr9hQIviEzIEc9ZisczmaRAHd715-L3XjYE6h2xkxG_6eSs6uiJlFmaVs7VLuwsVI4dgMhX3Mx7ECI3BPTWfPf-zgMEkQ4UbXURYWlnfTUQRKSW6enwGjb-sLkq1DAD-tJ8Z5azXBw97TA2uSMmYipnUPEncMQVd3F8-SY-9z9L3GcGwUbid3lhsf60D4eAl3Rg4oBbp0-y8K-JWLvm9UhQpSEjq_bqFw-DurCdcAAxs8dEFHWuN4xDUJ_zjQEcjtZ3MruKgMF1smgQnojY2QLoTBm7Q/3ee/3BDZ4k6iQoeG5guaHVWPIw/h27/GFACCEaixJwqF54ynvkFfoWOPRbMgO3c4BXIhHsyTWA
https://u1584542.ct.sendgrid.net/ss/c/mRNLFKyANPYkYXuUTzk_S_qlo9VxnBdUTrStH_LeIV7q4y79HYTjA6kLCGhVxiZ1EB0uuYUd-rc9eMd0WcfQ4F1hpE247iZOPhwCn81vXFjOSmmCXKRlkxoGLF-P155rPDuQFWVEFgANUw0Icj9kHMrzHbqZczcAXCIY7Hwg7_ts_cIDYBDrLJb14ws7tabAbZ1GZs0e0Pb97Wmd1niokY7ndVkXbwZjUib2sOK3wuZ6uyGKjIueK3Y9sPPLMZ3bx_2T12XiC2hp0f-cvanAjDLfs1uRXaOnUhXxE5Su_Y48g732tOtn9p_jRxMCRp8UZMLZ1ZIhkjQa0kJ9EEY9DFKOrXSWy9DlE9Dny5WIU_Lu5yathLvYliB5IynT1JIoOIeIbw5dgqziUHWFQhV862wT1WyK6AQ6lwol6XGzZPcacSPqZ_wbpgATXW9vcpmkvTiB3yZaazvU14T04pQ3_l8snQ463pBTKmLtS_v6bfAwQU1KthaW2gRFsguS04a4A8tvQhGhv-7MMMmXVdbNtvdUOzWoNTo9gTJ9rxInbjPESV5rXBJ3TK7i0T2osu1So7dtSbrBDQ1brif-bLLoqYZwCyh9ri67mkL7hwe1neiSK3er2uKEeB-evsD3HPupqxVP46lvbIa_1lYKfD19_Wm8LyLIu2ygmYXa9_dEL85adoejeI5Hy1_k_hlykq-n1EeJCv1ZIxpaE4bE1gvxiqxBS_Ze7gRi67zZNRAtCtY-cSP6yxtnPIvT1M0TxnktgvLhH6bo-ukpDOUFatATZU0tROTXJqY_ptL-CW5jXchUUVIYiAtuuvdM7IJCCqBajt0US8weznd0H7COc19S40Q8bvcBDMDvNzF12u4ns38wxqz_UvGvhtuJSAA6SVGtdKeboUxHwDuWVF1npHCRxOIYFaZpd2EXcJRtSoANwRmxHc0vcgCpU-ZpxCSb06P0o-w2R9ppebLRmc3dlKIM2mU45VUctZ_W9EWqLq-PDfnn0VwIoCSk8PvxYdW_Mmz3FI0Z8Fi-1_5wUeySlSO1eqdGq7IPa_x2tGxRUsMnQCknpV2Ezj2__5dE_c8mXCEQBALxvYbI0dpOKjLF3H1QAndQJDcT21kCqXdsXR3usnK5OXSt65pydTLfI8U4_tolITNHlHAxIh1jms-J03JDLaH8COIdK-LlefBqAB0IKBIi162QudpXFvhaZ9-71zZ5goW3bPfjhjykLKlj8UXDSNbIG6txQSqrD5ZqpaXvrXjC8izgYWjhbbdJ8GgXjpDGN_hg1_o8V-KiOlnmZE1avW2NXUvHaxLaUjcquRqYf7vET8CVx1TnF3GWlIOyqurh/3ee/3BDZ4k6iQoeG5guaHVWPIw/h24/XJHQyftDqEfDVXNFC1rOf1H3NYr6u_5YwSLk-iGpJCM
https://u1584542.ct.sendgrid.net/ss/c/mRNLFKyANPYkYXuUTzk_S_qlo9VxnBdUTrStH_LeIV7_hswQkx2tqF5GaCcf5c7O_Ne7mXFLtYifsEYL0X9Poamk-QBjwgsHsTsNDYM3nq4hVdRAXLMkEZuMALAVdTceXHeYOYR5f5CqupoJZMYkODca3hM7Nkfx6y43bwCWDpTZ8F2cjT-crhFzysN2mKcOm4dGaFOmfHip6A65p-fMdCiOYOAJ0vW8WU7_UuCUqkRT6D5FhW0i2NgWZ2VEr4W0lLPMH0k-ezQ2ANyJKbv3c9hIUSLctd7PylG5n9ffClZV37CLlfelauBRrTR83GZ2d9HXB8gVWgoYB7mR3x4EoFnsDmeMec_JR_Rfgi0nXXnvJKnJuKjOEM0edHBc7ZCoo-oRBEYifg2AqDxjBhAkgyJQvGHtTB7Eal5sT2Iw9hGEjocH20E8jVUiBElL48Kbbp-ISmCKF5U5782fIvzn9WMou4lv7LpUzEExHeQbJUzRSQy3REIvImikg-6iDGbStn77pcTBtaILSr3LfDvswS4pNOpN22ycinefMziN-JHCgq_32RZWYXY0eRj4k-aQbPFkSyD6phXy4eS72wrMy_OhWLPZdoC0ObUT5TFSRTmv3I3E88q3mBSarRXCrZcNDp0JwOvi0MNkwPOdg9RO_0L2n8STN42W1rSw1m2QGi2wGtud7eVCtAX3KIGncUQ9IkgMJ1fTvbRfaY128_7F2sfIY4jfGlxnvs2brvhcI4GgmT1d1olt5KNQjAZgE9Kr3PO5vw74QuwjcQh6VScJ5-PMsfBT1flp302qPw_ne8jd0WFMcH8qvXYZFA-i0YszKVuLLEghWfs8yzJ3CS-vNmyOadUb3T7NTnC_F4DddheyA04nzNEm-jLPxz2L8RccMPmb7D6KftrxteCR8XLdyk-XRTH35j4EDymxoVfS2DRKSH9kKgr7HnC1BNrwjwXx2USrUbzGWyIJcmtbAhSqOjOXMwG1318Mtf0vuUhWL48/3ee/3BDZ4k6iQoeG5guaHVWPIw/h25/Vt1OstKdP8E0qWlnEiEcAHJXHH2lyQyCxju4r5jilyc
https://u1584542.ct.sendgrid.net/ss/c/mRNLFKyANPYkYXuUTzk_S_qlo9VxnBdUTrStH_LeIV7_hswQkx2tqF5GaCcf5c7O_Ne7mXFLtYifsEYL0X9Poamk-QBjwgsHsTsNDYM3nq5A8om8wwN6VUM5w74K39vc9fwtF70ka_dFpF9Zq0Q-to4wu1D6K3PobWYXOc9fAp3xVFRh-BlXNIeYjnnDnwWGCpNvpg0mzsZiRDgjj1gX3oWf78DDriQ8pBsfy-xEhrCgCDGfJHwYH75VWEg0-4e093zxUSkQOph_ZNLNMts7ONFMcH-vJxbamQLCk85rgfo7SIB5oxrZr1jA2A5yy1OYkLb2shYHSnoMs_DzfPr5GSX1o3otyo_oaivTLZnYa_gpw0IffIZEONoPF-pva0eLeIZZt0soYeHxWwcriCAMUwC3lk71yL2tcFBIn3iEFBSVlfPM_LlRJdFPutzQr4COKI8UdXUcRqbRFQHqyTDnNb1IAS7LTyCStUnQhml1iuG99hio1Dh8VqtlsVHJHJKM7LHmd55zZKTY2m0WSybZ-Z2renQsx-FpzPFjkdGSz3Pe7pSuWJrjo6bQBkqC6-yuoTFdccM9KQPqmtIRkXECKRfvXWBu3GZdt3d4St1i7rKOX9ZlWVT1LUaZbthmH_2DlPn5iIGK9SElApbDhhyvaT9VotSaw9ix1M_mwHAwRS3ZYRNhqll0ISmmeBz4hAjYuK3edbAsuoK5m0JvTD-NFGH7k_iomV1gEjquKXfFr1qKFbrjtVSoy4dhCklO-EorlIvMdUcB4pltxODibDUQZfZxwUQqiSXMhGK8oj4mtg5rSsDg_l_0pbkSi-gfmqWb7HHtcCgOHmqroMSFbQ-URRQxcDXF_gSsYhwJmx3meuQgtGw-nGQRcGtAa2H2uRNhW0mRezPL2tLudnFSnfG-YvGjdFRo0kktdeAsIVq5tfBFlAyrgNF39C_Zo25vssp6Ck68WQM7J1gdOPwcW8DYjPZfmCK2wEocEUCcydx21eLrTG-t2Sd80QS0W6xUJKzz0kICCLkWfXG_FF-4m1z7l1DcTZR1CYPzQJqQcLgEpzYFELqN9sLLm8EVU_WiQG7ThB5MQEtSMyavqbF5IugL6A0R6kFwfokIfvT2ddBWWwlb8WDfUbpm7CLU2h0Sm5MYbtHhiX1J3glvRrxtXxGfQ1K5Rh7Lat_wcbfPyAPhNIkKBl_1cqCWEbhJburUhTVpKdPax_IBolWT3o3T9WUjbxxuE2HeJp9rhlPut8tr7MJlbyDcoRt9lQH_4AQ7N12mZTv_gT_KhASZHlTMihpFYZOVEgXRG2vypfARQrHKAPHB-4pRYDd0BT5HJMJvzcPY/3ee/3BDZ4k6iQoeG5guaHVWPIw/h26/fL52f90KKekFhrafivWdHA6A0OwCTZxoBAgnMHCwCB4
https://u1584542.ct.sendgrid.net/ss/c/mRNLFKyANPYkYXuUTzk_S_qlo9VxnBdUTrStH_LeIV7q4y79HYTjA6kLCGhVxiZ1EB0uuYUd-rc9eMd0WcfQ4KjaWKvQvDHLguJqISEYwTZEu8KUx15LeJSaohLjI1TfPX0LjqG09yVnV4t9DMEsePwbIzcXJMawrDgeoRpp5tt51nvQCBLKfNgkh-ob_xEN-eUNZVqIYfJCg6KprzwAuLxcHyNeD5t0kqt0uWDGjGSw6ubfbhlWK05kiqvTuZHZPyZRW2kVklCpUqIZXrwaZp9zx4XoUQCfo-IRLW-6gkDyp6jZfuUKZ4bnOiDxgVmpCnSfDeEu3iiyBeD7L4bZvAWv4zQ7nhiapedtflDxepw6fnueGYwgUd_NWtQJht49r8y9ZGMabSx9Ry2xQt2Ml6jHGVQMXlhltf7fzbkCS5CoZEb_lSMpoFrzeFQTkvL_42TdDzm7Ta0UdodOKCdGrz2ngNy_GuwFbgWSKmO6qPqfQncM7tlvnPpec9UwVdr4qZMYKIfXRpr6KqI-aKkSZOZdMugY2okCNqdff7ilmmUs2Sq1S9LcOdNroHoC5_qEeelWjnd4psu9sESJnwbFxTHtn3QSU1w7cyZl1kKxR5WosYR64zx-SlHIf9INybA4z3LPZ9SIfMlXI7K8S2a04X2yZKcEOLok_8JJqweqyYyjdr5AU6rvg8zZpnEjpmWcWvK0yImvQ5LjOoHe5G71SvC5H4LrEuYK-jmWZRDEm-NRp5U2hpA_k-1hjl_4Pq4jugH38p5rIJkYi8Yz7DAB5Tsg22auedsiERYlm-6rjIyxt4bOVReWAUbrjDZXbjnE7XYSfcWC37FYvLGmc7j5gzYa73FQDOcYGAtvgNMV6aQ-fnvU47b8gWbpfSfBguR8/3ee/3BDZ4k6iQoeG5guaHVWPIw/h22/uVW8wasQr5_QDwQ1iUpiEI5bkGQdcuMyOh5ZRY9tD9Y
https://u1584542.ct.sendgrid.net/ss/c/mRNLFKyANPYkYXuUTzk_S_qlo9VxnBdUTrStH_LeIV7_hswQkx2tqF5GaCcf5c7O_Ne7mXFLtYifsEYL0X9Poamk-QBjwgsHsTsNDYM3nq7FgsDN9-qImWGrmVLKWPipVOTwkG72Zcu5ASvsSSB67z3zPP87bBWDRxn01UOoJKBm7WSnsf6kYilvOHYQfA1UI3MNewhzT4Uf79ASrBRlrzlYAcIbloQmhR_qEfk7MunxQc3Ouqtes0dwXymC9R2N_QFLHZBltfIJWO1Y4nWRjp4huzNwvLUZityZZkC-_GfbzSyqbDo4yGnkJMiKdplIBCe4CGu5fzG3wvUFl7WnOhTio-BrSXMuntnGvA79AFUsifRBsrsiY8A1j_YV41p8UD6xlKTqXNpewc12YGjubShd_o8ZSIUROLhCuR8YLtAHH7QKMoQVZePhpRKw8mYEVQte4TRZXCaFE2eC-en7KvrXWZ9xILqv6c5plZUueyl68sse6gHhJ5-_k9H6YyxjrLAUr6u_cOW037mVU8MOn_hjyfGsZLxBTlg_EecoWHjfpdbIUKv4x0UQ4Aw-Hoo3Lptq3ca1yluWCdeRzRX5rmjTvb_Si-MFiWHQBf00j5CqkJb3wDmd30AvWbu8uNG65jboqzb3aaNFkx4XfZD_EkbhbIWeBiiy-luXFL7i5g80SayaUsZnoK47VUKTbyZkcIYq3XJQk2twNwdNhvE7xrNkpci8eUyP8DTmOihgQPQHMsZW5CqIe423oxZy7de8FA5h5MhnSm94whBgNpjLXiIueHdO2ScKjDfedij64w0aL8_EdHmtAj42VNixRFeDV8SteoZvYBUuNzfLXjbb1zR9y8-FQzVXpm_UVweUhazg_IKbvGWeEeiJF9sRkBO27UIrg9EZNLPT6nrKjBC8kkEGF1gc5GnbmTNe6xggY_sREQzW4loK8xxgI2Wqfs23nszxqLUt7H04NSiICA61XwYmUh9hnSWhQrpX20ddJtjN9uG7bDyh-zS_hSG75ZEa-8XkQ2xA7r5Eeat75jctSkG8m8SYlKywEqOOWMO8dHEMjg_qdDXpQxhvVKKnlTVxZaVfCquTDl0AeUKLGpf9-saOnhUVZ39TH9xHzTBdbdyMBvzYqd7K5CFbLrtW9iRD/3ee/3BDZ4k6iQoeG5guaHVWPIw/h23/J6elwq54-HSQq5nT-4EaqCl6updgQeWZafEQOBYse3M
https://u1584542.ct.sendgrid.net/ss/c/mRNLFKyANPYkYXuUTzk_S_qlo9VxnBdUTrStH_LeIV7q4y79HYTjA6kLCGhVxiZ1EB0uuYUd-rc9eMd0WcfQ4ADt4CeVTVYrs0fqfn5S7Erk5o9K8PLqf_lkFIQzABhfgJIlW0EpKZPvN0Ydd5mIyldwwnoEbcEnaEfhKsytHGf_CHzZtI_dxpEYvd6a7QMcFIHKNzFrp1xltt8OIAzzAqWjNy_g8evRQeQtElaov8r97mbKdza-_joo-DR0RR11nhfcowixDnKlgWLqcZb7w6YkeJvKRp9QaBR0g59uqQbHXYxOJ1I86bkOQ5unRjHaLE9-ehbKhRSBYeSEFu_SUxl5LjntrKz2eUnlpksWRakDC_WWAj0dMjt1fKGx1DosRgdpsYZ43m0rKRH0MhLVEmbaOC4Gt7yFnqB3DW-IyxvaPszLDjyrJwGl3uUiBLDw9i6sBtze6gC5IPzosJAHMTUFqmNN4gcoSsOS39zvvFQqyqAErF5esvKNQ-i1Y4gk4YwAnssAN6fuVelbTJo2lY-D5A1njAz3Ox3MayA4f1Q7tZ4uWF48_68iGiXWCW3Q8TWu0uk5xV0jiykyrl-NCnHpIBFoGN5kfQTmkYLZ1BesHawBNLrEh5XiKgaEC6YX27UuwJgNlZA_kOacC-4svSN36-BOKDaKxwFWL-A9Q1ib78d240x6ZFDl8FId9arOn8L8oclrGjMfYWLlC6gUTkrTgaY4GUS0EG9WeodiON73kb8HAmlsVCx9XnRGC5pI4Wa611Qq4gmq5waYa88LoimlTSTGkOkHVvAZVVHoOZLjrVevVLlow-4d_xP6J81L3n747-KNVwSRjZ17tV6Q5HFqwLWYDRASxAyCVCUnqAwR28nrYPgSR1rph_CAHtlV_PYQUKfC69mSwnG0necDAYBsOyHowVaQuhcBMeChaCflVHYpADvl90lfeKzaj-zBoLxVgm1EDqwzsuz2vrGR70s6jieQZLW0e02AVdIPaC16BFzutjyoMnZpluOCeeSJm3ZV_9psiqBr62l47RtbtYhCcoyNGXSYq0piSs4Fcu3TT_cq9MhykjuCp96XHr8q3_E82zSpwhLtBzRwHxINaggOiI_BlFUP4IZ8YKTXAJH77hBN17NOq7e6TNCjIiMF/3ee/3BDZ4k6iQoeG5guaHVWPIw/h18/JHmSmt7smmwdUpgzejPD-ZfJQcmFTuqY2PRQhQoyC5w
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Please click here to sign the petition to stand in solidarity with our brothers and sisters at the Great 

Lakes Brewing Company as they attempt to unionize for better wages, benefits and working conditions. 

Every Thursday, CCPC sends out a newsletter called CCPC News and Events, which is the most comprehensive 

listing of progressive events and causes in the area! Please click here if you'd like to start receiving CCPC 

News and Events 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Ohio and the Texas Abortion Ban 
Rep. Kent Smith (D- OH 8) 

 

 

 

On Friday, September 3, I released a statement after a controversial Texas law banning abortions after six 

weeks went into effect on September 1st following a lack of judicial intervention from the Supreme Court. This 

is the first time a six-week abortion ban has been allowed to go into effect - EVER.   

“Overnight, the U.S. Supreme Court denied an emergency request from Texas abortion providers to block the 

implementation of Texas Senate Bill 8. That Texas legislation went into effect on Wednesday, September 1, and 

it allows private individuals to sue anyone who provides or assists with prohibited abortions after six weeks of 

fetal development. It leaves no exceptions for pregnancies resulting from incest or rape. Up until the Court’s 

inaction yesterday morning, it has been routinely ruled this type of state law unconstitutional.   

For example, in 1992, the U.S. Supreme Court ruled that states could restrict abortion rights as long as they do 

not provide an ‘undue burden’ to women seeking an abortion. In that decision, the court defined an undue 

burden as a ‘substantial obstacle in the path of a woman’s fundamental right to choose’. Texas Senate Bill 8 is 

crafted to create a multitude of undue burdens. 

By refusing to stop the anti-abortion measure, the US Supreme Court now poses a real and present danger to 

reproductive freedom and women’s ability to make their own healthcare decisions. 

https://u1584542.ct.sendgrid.net/ss/c/mRNLFKyANPYkYXuUTzk_S_qlo9VxnBdUTrStH_LeIV7D0YoU9XK_ncPs8cXUe76WAeDUIuXBnCg2AOTw1jSUnjgWSRvWjgE0ztCwzDsbL-3Cs2D9hXeJxDWLFvyh48GVzgModMESj0FCqaojOWC1-CweDruodu-F9F49iLxh7Vq2yYtqbotI8tnt7zECILosXNlMB90cdIUKWKh19s-yyFvoTgu5hEE0uCeRhm7ZpDr3-kXHMvcyg7kfhTgBgbYuRNV0MclR7frYy934kbyRLC0-4zbkC6qwHvaraJsGeOXwNEyi13YuIb8eRd4DZCCJjr3pO1FYNG4QqMBace4Pr9Oc2xaDs85XwnOHgJ5Bc9ae9lnfpQPq7dDwATUDCOlp_StyMmZqkOHGCfPwHqCjM51GpTMr2ctqc6SQMCEDE24LN-ODBldmMt-HXF7F-JR5NX6HAvFP39nsToc7TA3P9Q0ptX-FvtP2Z2McpA_IOurbNmcXbNmFytq3tc5nTtvfFE7NCGS2kMZENhmRWNyIlnoBcqcLN6o6o4ZSxMCBa0dw7gK363OfWp0yDmBmjvqCKppKH0BPAXtT7-kepEIhfTKPOk-CIJOPX0ylImekbuiKEtXyB8k496nB2NEIq0QvVAfnVZ1I0734pR5u-2az24cBRlS_bTOHoTvYLvWWBjvlf_z7-LqS5fSYWOwSux9-MhwIKaeipZU6djLxxaBOpNyxxLkByfe16r-mzGJbZwv8PGFYn1yzhJd53Ma35Xom36z-Dg0ACoQKiYhC02kcifqUIh6T_pr6-d2nwF8RifiPSNeUkJ8XDVSqSEZUTTP9/3ee/3BDZ4k6iQoeG5guaHVWPIw/h19/RWfsrcNLX2BBuwgUshbHxMNM9nrMXmrpjMzJYqiqOQ8
https://u1584542.ct.sendgrid.net/ss/c/mRNLFKyANPYkYXuUTzk_S_qlo9VxnBdUTrStH_LeIV7D0YoU9XK_ncPs8cXUe76WAeDUIuXBnCg2AOTw1jSUnjgWSRvWjgE0ztCwzDsbL-3Cs2D9hXeJxDWLFvyh48GVzgModMESj0FCqaojOWC1-CweDruodu-F9F49iLxh7Vq2yYtqbotI8tnt7zECILosXNlMB90cdIUKWKh19s-yyFvoTgu5hEE0uCeRhm7ZpDr3-kXHMvcyg7kfhTgBgbYuRNV0MclR7frYy934kbyRLC0-4zbkC6qwHvaraJsGeOXwNEyi13YuIb8eRd4DZCCJjr3pO1FYNG4QqMBace4Pr9Oc2xaDs85XwnOHgJ5Bc9ae9lnfpQPq7dDwATUDCOlp_StyMmZqkOHGCfPwHqCjM51GpTMr2ctqc6SQMCEDE24LN-ODBldmMt-HXF7F-JR5NX6HAvFP39nsToc7TA3P9Q0ptX-FvtP2Z2McpA_IOurbNmcXbNmFytq3tc5nTtvfFE7NCGS2kMZENhmRWNyIlnoBcqcLN6o6o4ZSxMCBa0dw7gK363OfWp0yDmBmjvqCKppKH0BPAXtT7-kepEIhfTKPOk-CIJOPX0ylImekbuiKEtXyB8k496nB2NEIq0QvVAfnVZ1I0734pR5u-2az24cBRlS_bTOHoTvYLvWWBjvlf_z7-LqS5fSYWOwSux9-MhwIKaeipZU6djLxxaBOpNyxxLkByfe16r-mzGJbZwv8PGFYn1yzhJd53Ma35Xom36z-Dg0ACoQKiYhC02kcifqUIh6T_pr6-d2nwF8RifiPSNeUkJ8XDVSqSEZUTTP9/3ee/3BDZ4k6iQoeG5guaHVWPIw/h19/RWfsrcNLX2BBuwgUshbHxMNM9nrMXmrpjMzJYqiqOQ8
https://actionnetwork.org/forms/membership-form-2/
https://actionnetwork.org/forms/membership-form-2/
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.cnn.com/2021/09/01/politics/texas-abortion-supreme-court-sb8-roe-wade/index.html__;!!AC6e5FAr!m9J1Oh_i6Y0Lev1zI7eL3IX4rzZEVdbpGH2I2wqP2589yS_fkzBWqpfQjiCH1gNuzrGm0zFO0HbQ7w$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.cnn.com/2021/09/01/politics/texas-abortion-supreme-court-sb8-roe-wade/index.html__;!!AC6e5FAr!m9J1Oh_i6Y0Lev1zI7eL3IX4rzZEVdbpGH2I2wqP2589yS_fkzBWqpfQjiCH1gNuzrGm0zFO0HbQ7w$
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I believe that abortion services should be safe and legal in Ohio. Abortion bans do not end abortions, they only 

make them far more dangerous for the women seeking them. 

However, not all of my General Assembly colleagues agree with 

my position, and they continue to seek ways to restrict this 

Constitutional freedom. My fear is that the Supreme Court’s 

inaction to protect a woman’s right to make her own health care 

choices will give a road map to the extreme members of the Ohio 

General Assembly to further restrict access to abortions and other 

medical care that Ohio women want and need. I support a woman’s right to make her own medical judgements, 

and those decisions should not be hindered by Columbus politicians. I believe that Roe v Wade should remain 

the law of the land,” said Rep. Smith. 

For your further consideration, these are the anti-abortion bills that have been introduced in the current General 

Assembly term.  I am sure they won't be the last.   

1.       HB 378: https://www.legislature.ohio.gov/legislation/legislation-summary?id=GA134-HB-378 

2.       SB 157: https://www.legislature.ohio.gov/legislation/legislation-summary?id=GA134-SB-157 

3.       SB 201: https://www.legislature.ohio.gov/legislation/legislation-summary?id=GA134-SB-201 

In 2019, Gov. Mike DeWine signed the “heartbeat bill” into law. Like the Texas law, this bill would have 

banned abortions after a fetal heartbeat is detected, which is typically around 6 weeks. A federal judge blocked 

this law before it went into effect.  

_________________________________________________ 

 

Cuyahoga County Democratic Party  
Helen Sheehan, Interim Executive Director 
 

https://www.legislature.ohio.gov/legislation/legislation-summary?id=GA134-HB-378
https://www.legislature.ohio.gov/legislation/legislation-summary?id=GA134-SB-157
https://www.legislature.ohio.gov/legislation/legislation-summary?id=GA134-SB-201
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.npr.org/2019/04/11/712455980/a-bill-banning-most-abortions-becomes-law-in-ohio__;!!AC6e5FAr!m9J1Oh_i6Y0Lev1zI7eL3IX4rzZEVdbpGH2I2wqP2589yS_fkzBWqpfQjiCH1gNuzrGm0zHMGZMhuA$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.nbcnews.com/news/us-news/federal-judge-blocks-ohio-heartbeat-bill-setting-legal-showdown-over-n1026441__;!!AC6e5FAr!m9J1Oh_i6Y0Lev1zI7eL3IX4rzZEVdbpGH2I2wqP2589yS_fkzBWqpfQjiCH1gNuzrGm0zFpKUbBLg$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.nbcnews.com/news/us-news/federal-judge-blocks-ohio-heartbeat-bill-setting-legal-showdown-over-n1026441__;!!AC6e5FAr!m9J1Oh_i6Y0Lev1zI7eL3IX4rzZEVdbpGH2I2wqP2589yS_fkzBWqpfQjiCH1gNuzrGm0zFpKUbBLg$
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A big congratulations to Cuyahoga Councilwoman, Cuyahoga County Democratic Party Chairwoman, and now 

the Ohio’s 11th Congressional District Democratic Nominee Shontel Brown on her decisive victory August 3, 

2021! The Democratic Party is ready to work hard to ensure Ms. Brown’s victory this November to continue the 

legacy of past 11th Congressional iconic leaders like Congressman Louis 

Stokes, Congresswoman Stephanie Tubbs Jones, and Congresswoman 

Marcia Fudge.   

 

Congratulations and thank you to all who ran – democracy is a verb so it’s 

important that we have as many people participating as possible. And, as 

good democrats, we fight hard and then come together for the betterment of our party. Together we will 

succeed! 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Reflections on the Pandemic 

Judge Emanuella Groves, 8th District Court of Appeals 

 

 

This past year has been like none other. Living through a pandemic is full of experiences and emotions. 

One could not see with the naked eye the cause for the panic and despair. But as countless people fell ill and 

unfortunately lost their lives to this invisible, but deadly cause, defenses to combat it  and its affects were 

undertaken rather swiftly. Soon, people were confined in their homes, except for those who had to risk their 

lives due to their occupation. And sadly, many people lost their lives. However, through it all, resilience, hope, 

sympathy, empathy, fortitude prevailed. Adjustments were made towards balancing the risks of exposure to the 

virus and resuming activities, routines, and practices.  
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While the pandemic was taking a hold in Ohio, I was totally unaware of its seriousness because I was 

consumed with the March 17, 2020 democratic primary for judge of the Ohio Eighth District Court of Appeals. 

As I was preparing for the primary election, the campaign came to a screeching halt less than twelve hours 

before the election. The election was postponed. Uncertainty of 

when the election would take place was coupled with how one 

campaigns when personal contact with voters cannot be had. The 

Cuyahoga County Board of Elections made an amazing pivot and 

implemented vote by mail. The April 28  in person voting had all 

safety protocols in place. My talented campaign managers, 

Euclid’s Brenda Hall, Jerry Primm, and Betty Pinkney, took to 

the internet, mail, cable and radio to connect with voters. 

Through their efforts, the campaign continued and fortunately, I 

won. The pandemic only paused the election, and the integrity of 

the election process was preserved.  

I not only felt the impact of the pandemic on our election 

process, but also on the institution of marriage. Six weeks into the shutdown, I received a request to perform a 

marriage.  That’s one of the duties of a municipal judge. A skeleton crew was operating in the court, but visitors 

were not allowed in the justice center. Willing to perform the wedding, the question of how, had to be 

answered. Upon review of the law, there was no stated requirement that the marriage official, bride and groom 

be in the same place. Certainly, we had to see each. So, I had the honor of being the first judge in the county to 

perform a virtual wedding. As they say, “Love never fails.” 

 

A look at the criminal justice system reveals all the many efforts taken to minimize the exposure of the 

deadly virus to defendants and staff. To start, nonviolent suspects were not arrested, but instead were given 

summons to appear in court virtually. As the county jail was experiencing a rise in prisoners being infected with 

the virus, judges began to make decisions who should be released from jail early, without imposing a risk of 

harm to the community. Defendants were permitted to appear in court remotely. Probationers were permitted to 

report by phone. Many arrested defendants were released from jail, while awaiting disposition of their cases, 

with pretrial conditions.  In some instances, defendants were released with a GPS ankle monitor. Pretrial notices 

were texted to remind defendants of their virtual hearing dates. Within a short period of time, criminal reform 

efforts that had been under consideration were jump started. 

As we have begun to more fully manage and navigate our way through the pandemic, a significant 

question should be answered. That question is, “Do we go back to the way we did things before?” This is a 
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good question for changes made in response to the pandemic in both our professional and personal lives.   For 

me, I became more serious with my diet. Since, I was cooking more, I ate healthier foods. Being couped up in 

the house, I cleared up some clutter. Although, I still have clutter to work through. I did more personal reading 

and formed a book club.  Fourthly, I began to walk more frequently. Finally, I kept in touch with family more 

through countless zoom parties. I am grateful for the positive changes.  

 

What about you? What change(s) did you make during the pandemic that you plan to maintain? 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Welcome 

back. 

Help us get 

the word 

out, share this newsletter 

with your friends. 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Remember, we are only meeting on Zoom this 

month, hopefully we can try the new hybrid 

meetings in the future. 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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Euclid Democratic Club Meeting Agenda 

Thursday, September 16, 2021- 7PM, via Zoom 

 

 

1. Call to Order  

 

2. Pledge of Allegiance  

 

3. Certification of a Quorum  

 

4. Review of November races: candidates/ representatives present will address the Club 

 

5. Explanation of Zoom Polling, confirmation of eligible voters 

 

6. Voting (anonymous Zoom polling feature to be used), review of endorsement results 

 

7. Certification of Minutes from the August Special Meeting  

 

8. Treasurer’s Report  

 

9. Correspondence Secretary Report  

 

10. President’s Report  

 

11. 1st Vice President’s Report  

 

12.Committee Reports- review of annual brunch 

 

13. Old Business  

 

14. New Business 

 

15. Open Forum  

 

16. Announcements 

 

17. Adjournment  

 

 

 

Next meeting scheduled for 7:00 p.m., October 21, 2021, on Zoom 
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Note about the Meeting Minutes, June was the Club’s last regular meeting, meetings held in July and August were 

“Special Meetings”. The August meeting minutes are being provided here. June and July’s minutes were reviewed 

during the special meetings and copies were provided via email with the financial report prior to those meetings being 

held.  

 

 
 

EUCLID DEMOCRATIC CLUB Meeting Minutes 

Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 – Special Meeting 

Zoom Meeting 

 

Attendees: 

 

Phil DiBianca, David Bielek Jr., Schuyler Cook, Chris Ericksen, Maria Ericksen, Jake Ericksen, 

Jeannine Johnson-Hogan, Kandace Jones, Joy Kennedy, Betsey Kamm, Charlene Mancuso, Lynn 

Radcliffe, Janenell Smith, Kent Smith, Donna Sudar, Larry Williams 

Guest: 

 

I. Call to Order: 7:00pm by President Chris Ericksen, Special Meeting call by President to 

cover Brunch details and other announcements. 

II. Pledge of Allegiance: Recited 

III. Certification of a Quorum: Satisfied 

IV. Approval of Minutes: Kandace Jones Motion to accept the July 2021 Special meeting 

minutes by Charlene Mancuso, seconded by Larry Williams. Motion passed. July 

2021minutes – approved. 

V. Treasurer’s Report: Treasurer sent out PDF of the treasurer report to club members in 

good standing. He reviewed the club and PAC account activities. If you have not 

received a membership packet, please let Schuyler know. Chris asked for a motion to 

accept the Treasurer report, Motion by Lynn Radcliffe, seconded by Phil DiBianca, 

Motion approved. 

VI. Correspondence – Betsey – None 

VII. Presidents Report – Chris Ericksen - Summer break almost over, ready to get back into 

the swing of things in September. We will start meeting at the library & zoom for 

September. This is what is planned but the Delta Variance of COVID could change the 

plan. The Newsletter will start back in September. Brunch will be August 29th at 
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12:30pm via Zoom. Chris remined everyone the address to send their donations to. In 

our September meeting we will have a School Board Forum. 

VIII. Committee: 

IX. Guest Speakers: none 

X. Old business – None 

XI. New business – Kandace Jones introduced the group to an opening welcome page to 

use for the brunch as people sign on to zoom session. 

XII. Open Forum – 

 a. Council President Charlene Mancuso – City Council is meeting in Council Chambers; 

all must wear a mask. There is a trial of both and body cameras and dash cameras 

for Police Department. At the September Council Meeting they will probably 

decide which vendor they will choose. Fire Dept received $150K grant for 

attachment to take fumes out of fire stations. Looking into the feasibility of 

building a Safety Center. Looking to see if the city will build a jail. Charlene shared 

information about the new sidewalk replacement program. 

 b. State Representative Kent Smith – Kent reviewed brunch updates regarding guest 

speakers. Nan Whaley secured, Chelsea Clark – running for Ohio Sec. of State, Liz 

Walters – Ohio Dem. Party Chair, Shontel Brown – County Dem Chair & Dem 

Nominee for 11th Congressional District, Justice Melody Stewart, Tim Ryan – 

Candidate for Senate has agreed to join. Local Democratic candidates will be invited 

to speak also. Kent is finishing up his town hall meetings. Friday will be the last in 

Richmond Hts. Kent will still work on trying to get a response regarding Sherrod 

Brown. 

 i. Redistricting – 9 public meetings – Monday at Cleveland State. Ohio 

population 11.8 million. More to come on redistricting. 

 c. Donna Sudar – thanked for encouragement of school board candidates. 5 

candidates for 4yr term, 2 candidates for 2yr term, 1 write in candidate. Thanks for 

hosting a School Board candidate forum. 

 d. Kandace Jones – reminder about the Labor Day Parade. Kandace also shared about 

Walking with a Purpose. According to EDC bylaws September will be our vote to 

endorse candidates. Chris mentioned he will get back to members on how we will 

handle candidate forum and endorsements. 

 e. Lynne Radcliffe – shared Labor to Election Day Rally – back to school event. 

Saturday August 21st . Lynne’s Grandson – back to school fundraiser Sunday August 

22nd 
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. 

XIII. Announcements – 

Raffle: N/A 

XIV. Adjournment: EDC meeting adjourned at: 8:12pm, 

Next meeting: Regular scheduled meeting Thursday September 16, 2021 –using Zoom. 

 

Rec. Sec. Kandace Jones 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks for reading and thank you to 

all of our contributors! 

 See you on Zoom and in October’s 

edition. 

   

-Euclid Democratic Club 

PO Box 32432  

Euclid, OH 44132 

www.eucliddems.com 

Euclid Democratic Club on Facebook 

@EuclidDemClub on Twitter 

http://www.eucliddems.com/

